Port Gamble Bay Cleanup
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE
12/15/2016

One of our many stockpiles, with an employee A recently taken aerial photo of the mill site
standing in front of it for scale. showing the stockpiles.

For your safety, the site is closed to the public but can be observed from the Port Gamble bluff. Please do not enter
the construction site or approach equipment on the water at any time, whether you observe activity or not.
Construction sites and equipment are inherently dangerous; please observe from a safe distance.

We are fast approaching the mid-January end of the Season 2 in-water work window. We anticipate some additional
night and weekend shifts in December to ensure we complete the remaining work.

Samples were taken to confirm that we successfully removed the wood waste from the former Pier 4 location. Capping
operations are underway in areas both north and south of the mill site. We will be importing large amounts of clean
capping materials. Please be aware of increased truck traffic in town!

Our water quality monitoring has shown no turbidity exceedances to date.

Some key planned actions during the next few weeks include:
e Importing thousands of tons of clean cap materials.
e Demolition of the transload facility (the loading facility off the south-east corner of the eastern wharf).
e Subtidal capping in areas confirmed complete.

Questions or concerns?
Project information line: 888-707-8663; website: www.portgamblebaycleanup.com email: info@PortGambleBayCleanup.com
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